
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Attention students! If you are ill, sick, not feeling well, have
cramps, a headache and other ailments, please go to the Health
room. Please do not come to the Attendance Office. Mahalo!

Hey Class of 2025 Graduating Seniors! Do you speak, read,
write, and understand two languages? You may be eligible for the
Hawaii State DOE Seal of Biliteracy! Who is eligible, you ask?
Graduating seniors who can demonstrate proficiency in ʻŌlelo
Hawaiʻi or English:

Ōlelo Hawaiʻi: a minimum of 3.0 cumulative Grade Point Average
(GPA) upon graduation in Hawaiian Language Arts courses

English (choose one of the following): a minimum of 3.0
cumulative GPA upon graduation in English Language Arts
courses A score of at least 3.0 on the SBA ELA test or AP English
Language exam, a score of 480 on the SAT English exam or 18 on
the ACT exam also qualify.

Then you must demonstrate proficiency in a second language-
You can take the Avant Assessment for free in early March, right
here on campus. (And if you need to retake it, the cost is about
$20.)

Please complete this application no later than 3pm on Friday,
November 8. The application can be found at
bit.ly/HISeal2025Apply.

Please contact Ms. Olson at ashley.olson@k12.hi.us if you have
questions!

Aloha Lunas. On Oct 31 during lunch in Hale Pāʻina, join us
for a Halloween Costume Contest. Prizes will be awarded to the
top 3, which will be decided through crowd participation.
Guidelines for costumes include being school appropriate, no
contraband, no weapons and can't obstruct your face to make you
unidentifiable. If you have any questions, please see Auntie Cass
in P1. Hope to see you there!

All bus riders: Please pick up your quarter 2 bus pass at the
main office. You must show your bus pass in order to
continue to ride the bus.

Aloha Seniors! It's that time of the year where yearbook staff
need your senior quote and baby picture. Please check your email
for the link to the Google Form. The deadline is Monday,

December 2, 2024 at 11:59 pm. If you have any questions, please
stop by P1 to see Auntie Cass

Quarter 2 Bus Applications are now open! Submit bus
applications between September 16th to November 15th 2024. It
is a first come, first serve basis so submit your application early!
The online site is https://hi.etrition.com/busapplication Paper
applications are needed for students who are utilizing the Maui
public bus, Cannery Mall shuttle and evening direct bus to central
Maui. Stop by the main office during recess or lunch to pick up an
application. Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Japanese Club: Sign up for both Honolulu Festival and
Japan Tour 2025 will be closing on Friday, November 1. Don't
miss out on your chance to be a part of one or both of these
exceptional trips! And for those that have signed up to go to
Japan, our first Japan Tour meeting is also on Friday,
November 1 at lunch in K-102. Please review the Japan Tour
Slides and come prepared to start choosing our activities.

SPORTS SHORTS:

Calling all Softball Players! Interested in playing softball this
Spring? Please join us for an informational meeting on Friday,
November 1st, at 12 pm in Ms. Watson's PE class in room L31
(You may bring your lunch to this meeting). See you all there!

Breakfast: Breakfast Burrito or Country Breakfast Scramble, Brown Rice, Salsa Cup, Pineapple Chunks.
Lunch: Chicken Tenders, Potato Wedges, Whole Grain Roll, Baby Carrots, Edamame, Strawberry Fruit
Gel, Pears.
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